Anthony Serafini

From: Anthony Serafini

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 8:08 AM
To: ‘mjordan@cspire.com'’

Subject: FCC STA application 1303-EX-ST-2016
Mr. Jordan

Please verify the power requested in your application. The description indicates low power but the data is asking for
630 watts.

Regards
Tony Serafini



